
 

 

 

Eric K. Gillespie 

Direct Tel: 416.703.6362  

Email: egillespie@gillespielaw.ca 

 

January 12, 2015 

 

Delivered via Courier and Email 

 

Kirsten Walli 

Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board 

2300 Yonge Street 

P.O. Box 2319, Suite 2700 

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

Fax: (416) 440-7656 

Email: boardsec@ontarioenergyboard.ca 

 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

 

Re: EB-2013-0442 - wpd Sumac Ridge Incorporated - Application for an Order under section (41)9 of 

the Electricity Act, 1998 

 

We are counsel for Dr. E. Salmon, an Intervenor Status in this matter.  Enclosed please find our client’s 

Supplemental Interrogatories in this matter pursuant to Procedural Order No. 3. 

 

In addition, we note that on December 18, 2014 we sent a letter (enclosed) to the Board advising of our 

recent retainer and raising a number of issues.  To date we have not seen this letter posted on the 

Board’s website nor have any further communications, including Procedural Order No. 3, been sent to 

our office on behalf of the Intervenor.  Accordingly, we would appreciate the Board advising us on the 

matters raised in our previous letter. 

 

We look forward to the response of the Ontario Energy Board to this request.  If there are any questions 

arising from this request please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

Yours very truly, 
 
ERIC K. GILLESPIE  
PROFESSIONAL CORPORATION 

 
Eric K. Gillespie 

 

mailto:egillespie@gillespielaw.ca


 

 

 
 

EKG/ga 

 

Encl. 

 

cc. I. Minott, Stikeman Elliott LLP, Counsel for wpd Sumac Ridge Incorporated 


